





VICTOR ATIYEH
GOVERNOR
1972-1987

August 8, 2000

Dear Mayor Verger,

Thank you for your letter telling me that the "Key"
is in good hands and well displayed. Now that I
think of it I wonder why this had not been done long
ago.

Before running for Governor, during my campaigns
and as Governor I ha¥e been to your area many, many
times (I would be willing to bet no Governor since
has matched my record) I had all kinds of chances
to return the Key "home". Anyway, it is now where
it should be and I am glad. '
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